
ACADEMIC AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 
March 17, 2022 

Approval of IUP-APSCUF Representative Council Actions 
 

The Academic Affairs Committee recommends that the following actions, which have the 

endorsement of the president and the interim provost, be approved: 

 

¶ Program moratorium approved by the IUP-APSCUF Representative Council at its 

December 9, 2021, meeting as follows: 

o From the College of Arts and Humanities 

▪ Interdisciplinary Fine Arts/Dance Arts Track 

 

At the November 30, 2021, meeting, the University Senate approved a revision to the 

following undergraduate policy: 

¶ Eligibility and Application for Graduation 

 


